
 

PLANNING AND REGULATION COMMITTEE – 27TH NOVEMBER 2017 

ADDENDA 

 

Land at New Barn Farm, Cholsey 

 

1. There are some clarifications and corrections to the report.  

 

2. Paragraph 12 states that planning application P16/S4275/0 was considered 

by South Oxfordshire’s planning committee on 8th January 2017. This should 

read 8th November 2017.  

 

3. Paragraph 54 - Following the adoption of the Oxfordshire Minerals and Waste 

Core Strategy. The second half of the final sentence is no longer relevant and 

can be deleted. 

 

4. Paragraph 64 - The middle part of the third sentence should read: ‘although 

they fell back from the level in 2015’ (rather than this level) 

 

5. Paragraph 75 should be deleted. Policy W3 is not applicable to the application 

as it does not cover deposit of waste to land.  

 

6. There is no change to the recommendation.  

 

 


